Memorial Fund for Mike Keefer

A fund has been set up in memory of long-time Millersville University employee, Mike Keefer, who died May 17. You can make donations through the MU Foundation by sending a check made out to "MU Foundation" and writing Mike Keefer in the memo line. You may also direct a gift online at www.mville.us/give2mu by selecting "Keefer Memorial Fund" in the dropdown. The fund will be given to Mike's widow and his family to help with expenses.

Contact the Development Office at:

Office Phone: 717-871-7520 or toll-free at 877-872-3820

Millersville University

Duncan Alumni House

P.O. Box 1002

Millersville, PA 17551

Email Address: givetomu@millersville.edu